
BOARD OF SELECTMEN – April 13, 2015 
 

The meeting of the Board of Selectmen was posted and held at the WCAT Studios, 24 Hemlock Road, Wakefield, MA, 
with Vice Chairwoman Ann McGonigle Santos presiding, Selectman Paul R. DiNocco, Selectman Patrick S. Glynn, 
Selectwoman Betsy Sheeran and Selectwoman Phyllis J. Hull in attendance. Town Administrator Stephen P. Maio and 
Clerk to the Board of Selectman Sherri A. Dalton were present.  Selectman Tiziano Doto arrived at 7:12 p.m. 
 
Chairman Brian E. Falvey called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. and stated that there is a need for executive session to 
discuss contract negotiations because an open meeting may have detrimental effect on the bargaining position of the 
Town with the intent of returning to open session. 
Selectman Glynn motioned to go in to executive session, seconded by Selectwoman Sheeran and so voted. 
 
Roll Call 
Selectwoman Hull – yes 
Selectwoman Sheeran - yes 
Selectman DiNocco – yes 
Selectman Glynn – yes 
Selectwoman Santos – yes 
Chairman Falvey - yes 
 
The Board returned to open session at 7:45 p.m. 
 
Town Administrator Stephen P. Maio presented the Wakefield Municipal, Administrative, Supervisory and Professional 
Employees Association contract ratification. 
Selectwoman Sheeran motioned to approve the 1 year July 1, 2015 – June 30, 2016 Wakefield Municipal, Administrative, 
Supervisory and Professional Employees Association contract as presented by Stephen P. Maio, seconded by Selectman 
DiNocco and so voted. 
 
Town Administrator Stephen P. Maio presented the American Federation of State, County and Municipal Employees, 
AFL-CIO, State Council 93 contract ratification. 
Selectwoman Sheeran motioned to approve the 3 year July 1, 2015 – June 30, 2018 American Federation of State, 
County and Municipal Employees, AFL-CIO, State Council 93 contract as presented by Stephen P. Maio, seconded by 
Selectman Doto and so voted. 
 
Comments: 
 
Selectman Glynn thanked Mark Sardella for attending all the Selectmen meetings  
 
Selectwoman Sheeran motioned to adjourn at 7:51 p.m., seconded by Selectman DiNocco and so voted. 
 
__________________________________ 
Sherri A. Dalton, Clerk 


